Förderverein Chipunga / GRACE charity

GRACE = German Assistance for Chipunga Employees



VORDERE GASSE 10 · D-71254 DITZINGEN · GERMANY

Chipunga Development Committee P.O. Box 611 Mzuzu Malawi

November 18, 2008

Dear CDC chair, Dear CDC members, Dear Chipunga First Primary School,

Hope you are all doing well. There is good news ahead of my visit in December (2nd week of December). Joachim Kretzschmar, the managing director at EMANUEL teacher college in Lilongwe, has asked his current class about the job offer at Chipunga. With success!! Yesterday I got the confirmation that two of his very best students have decided to come to Chipunga First Primary School. Thanks and congratulations!

The Department of Teacher Education and Development (DTED) along with the Ministry of Education, Human Resource Department in Lilongwe have been informed about the students application as well. These education authorities will send the teachers to Nkhatabay. So now its on you and the District Educational Manager (DEM) to validate our claim to get the two teachers assigned to Chipunga First Primary School.

The names of the two teachers are: Mrs Patricia Silungwe and Mrs Annie Bandawe

Please imagine that the teachers have selected Nkhatabay district because of our offer only! Without such an offer they would have applied for another school district for sure. On that set please act loyal and helpful to them. Please stress at all times our joint venture (CDC, FP School, GRACE, German Embassy, etc.) and your willing to get the EMANUEL teachers assigned to Chipunga First Primary if you talk to the DEM.

Please work close with the headmaster, the teacher parent organisation and the local chiefs to achieve the important second step (means the final assignment to Chipunga by the DEM). Two notes: 1) Teachers will be paid by government and 2) don't pay bribe money to any of the involved civil persons.

I am very much looking forward to get the asked for written comment on the development at Chipunga soon. See you in almost 4 weeks!

With warm regards,

Dr. Jens Diedrich

President GRACE charity

PAGE 1 OF 1

http://www.foerderverein.chipunga.com Email: foerderverein@chipunga.com